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April 2018 
   

FUN AND FRIENDSHIP FOR THE OVER 50’S  IN THIS ISSUE 

Phew. March was certainly a busy 
month. We had Paddy’s Day (and 
congratulations to all those who 
dressed up to celebrate) We have 
some great pictures. 

Well done to everyone who 
remembered our change of date 
and was able to come. The Trivia 
was a hit and the winners couldn’t 
believe that they had actually 
done it. What a fun night. Lots of 
laughter was heard and snatches 
of conversation revealed people’s 
enjoyment. 

Thank you again to all our helpers 
who put out furniture and 
collected it again. Remember, 
even if you do a little, it all helps 
to move things along. Thanks to 
all our helpers of all kinds.(Don’t 
forget our food collectors, servers, 
cleaner-uppers, setter-outers and 
of course our rubbish collector.) 

Easter was a celebration of a 
different kind and traditional 
events were held.  

(We make absolutely no mention 
of rabbits, bilbies or buns- none) 

Our meeting this month is on the 
usual Friday – 2nd of the month. 

This month we will remember 
them. All those who have gone 
before and those who still serve.   

At the going down of the sun and 
in the morning, we will remember 
them. Lest we forget.  
 

President’s Comments 
 

I hope that everyone has been 
enjoying the Easter festivities 
and family time wherever 
possible. 

Our April meeting will have a 
guest speaker talking about 
honey. 

A reminder that the upcoming  
morning session about Seniors 
& Families Lifestyle and Health  
is on the 17th April. This is a 
special session with expert 
presentations on services and 
resources especially designed 
for seniors. We hope as many 
members as possible can join 
us and we have a great range of 
speakers. Bring your friends. 

The Zone 102 Members forum 
is also highlighted, and will be a 
great opportunity to hear 
interesting speakers, and meet 
other members from Zone 102 
Branches.  

Don’t forget that we are 
encouraging members to give a 
5 minute talk on any subject. If 
you are interested, please 
contact the committee. 

Regards. John Bayne 

Welcome to your newsletter 
by Gloria Swenson 

Next Meeting  

13th April 2018 
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Key Dates 

Morning Tea 
10am Thursday 5th April 

Chatters Chermside 

Seniors lifestyle Morning 
9am Tuesday 17th April 

Ernie Street Hall 

Dining Out 
6pm Tuesday 17th April  

Tsuru Japanese Restaurant 

Zone 102 Members Forum 
9am Wednesday 16th May 
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Morning Tea 

Our March Morning Tea  will be at 
Chatters on the corner of Gympie 
and Rode Rd at 10am on Thursday 
5th April. They have quite a range 
of foods to enjoy and some 
yummy cakes to take home if you 
wish. I’m for the fairy cakes. 
Looking forward to seeing you 
there.  

April Morning Tea will be on 

Friday 27th April at 10am at the 

Fuzzy Duck Café  on Kitchener Rd. 

at Kedron. 

Reviews are very good and some 

may remember visiting this site 

many years ago with the Pink 

Shockers! 

Put your name down at the 

meeting.  

Riotous Readers 

Lots of discussion occurred. This 
kept going for some time as 
members had found lots to 
discover in their latest book.  

After that is was time to discuss all 
and sundry and eat some goodies.  

Golf  
 

The Monday morning Golf has 
been well attended in recent 
weeks. 

 

Each Wednesday we also meet at 
The Big Easy driving range at 
Beams Road Taigum. It opens at 
9.00am. 25 balls is $5.00 and 50 
balls $9.00. No need to book just 
be there at 9.00am. 

Why not join us and try your hand. 
If you are interested we can supply 
clubs. After we go to Eden 
Gardens for coffee. 

Contact David McLeod 33556960 

golf@nsaalbanycreek.org.au 

Shutterbugs 

During March we have been 
working on photo shoots for 
competition entry. Over the next 3 
months there are multiple 
competitions such as the Samford 
Show, Pine Rivers, Show and the 
Ekka, plus others.  

We also have a professional photo 
shoot at the end of April, which 
should be a great day.  

 

Please remember that we 
welcome anyone who would like 
to learn or simply participate in 
photography. You can use phone, 
tablet, ipad or any other type of 
camera. Contact us at 
shutterbugs@nsaalbanycreek.org.au 

John Bayne 

Let’s Make it.  

The Easter Bunny came to visit our 
group. Yay. We had yummy 
sandwiches, colourful cookies, hot 
cross buns and more. 

Needless to say, we caught up on 
everyone’s latest goings on and 
laughed a lot. You could start your 
own craft group and have lots of 
fun too. One of the committee 
would be happy to help you set it 
up.  

Reading? 

Do you enjoy reading? Our library 

has so many interesting and 

enjoyable book sets and our 

reading groups take advantage of 

these. Ring Sandra or contact the 

Editor for further info. 

New Groups 
Like to join a group and there’s no 
room? Start your own. It’s really 
easy.  Contact 
admin@nsaalbanycreek.org.au 

Dining Out 

Next Dining Out is to Tsuru 
Japanese Restaurant on the corner 
of the Coles Shopping Centre at 
Albany Creek.  We meet at 
6pm.Tuesday 17th April.  The 
menu looks very appetizing and 
this is a chance for something 
different. 

Ray Swenson 3264 3033 

Taigum Gardens Outing 

On Wednesday 28 seniors 
gathered to enjoy a chinese dinner 
at Taigum Gardens Restaurant.  

The meals were large and there 
was plenty to choose from the 
menu.  Couldn't eat all my meal so 
the remainder was take out. The 
soup that was served was filled to 
brim of bowl, and other choices 
were fried rice, crispy duck, lovely 
chinese vegs, shandy, and good 
old fashion favourite...banana 
fritters. I'm sure others were 
delicious meals. 

To finish off the night warm 
towels were handed out and the 
ladies received a rose. 

Helen Cook 

  

Interest Groups 
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2018 Zone 102 Members 
Forum 

 

This year the Zone 102 members 
Forum is being hosted by New 
Farm Branch. Its on the 16th May 
form 9.30am to 2.30pm. There will 
be key speakers including National 
Seniors new Research Director 
Professor John McCallum. The 
event is catered, and there will be 
entertainers and a fun 
environment. 

Information and application 
details are being emailed to all 
members, and hard copies will be 
available at our Branch meeting. 

SENIORS & FAMILIES 
LIFESTYLE AND HEALTH 
INFORMATION MORNING  

On Tuesday 17th April from 9am 
till 1pm, we are holding a special 
morning session at the Ernie 
Street Hall.  This is open to all 
members and the public. The 
morning will be a series of expert 
presentations on services and 
resources especially designed for 
seniors. 

A promotional flyer is available 
and hard copies will be at the 
branch meetings. Please add this 
date to your diary, and join us for 
an interesting morning. Bring your 
friends as well. 

Presentations and displays 
include: 

National Seniors Australia 

Home Care Assistance 

Hearing Services 

Continence Foundation  

Alzheimer’s Queensland 

Diabetes 
 
Freedom Aged Care 
 

Plus displays from associated 
organisations 

St Patrick’s Day Dress up

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY 

Sponsors and Supporters 
Our supporters and sponsors are listed on our web 
site.  Click here to see what’s on offer. 

http://nsaalbanycreek.org.au/sponsors.h
tm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events 
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Veal saltimbocca 

 
Courtesy of www.taste.com.au 

Ingredients 

200g broccoli, cut into small florets 
4 (about 150g each) veal schnitzels, halved crossways 
8 fresh sage leaves 
8 slices pancetta 
2 tablespoons olive oil 
2 garlic cloves, crushed 
55g (1/3 cup) pine nuts 
80ml (1/3 cup) white wine 
250ml (1 cup) thickened cream 
Crusty Italian bread, to serve 
 

Method 

Step 1: Place the broccoli in a large heatproof bowl and cover with 
boiling water. Set aside for 5 minutes. Drain. 
 
Step 2: Meanwhile, top each piece of veal with 1 sage leaf and 1 slice of 
pancetta. Heat 1 tablespoon of oil in a frying pan over high heat. Add 
the veal, pancetta-side down, and cook for 1 1/2 minutes. Turn and cook 
for 1 minute. Transfer to a plate and cover with foil to keep warm. 
 
Step 3: Heat remaining oil in the pan. Add the broccoli, garlic and pine 
nuts and cook, stirring, for 3 minutes or until the pine nuts are golden. 
Transfer to a bowl. 
 
Step 4: Add the wine to the pan and cook for 30 seconds. Add the cream 
and season with salt and pepper. Cook for 2 minutes or until sauce 
thickens. 
 
Step 5: Divide the broccoli mixture and veal among serving plates. Pour 
over the sauce and serve with crusty bread. 

 Dietary Requirements 

If you are planning on attending a 
monthly meeting and have special 
dietary requirements, please notify us 
at least 4 days beforehand. 

Your contact details 

If you change your contact details 
please email the changes to 
admin@nsaalbanycreek.org.au 

Or advise the Secretary so that our 
records can be updated. 

Visitor Attendance 

Please note that visitors will not incur 
any Branch meeting fee for their first 
visit. Please encourage your friends 
to attend and ensure that they meet 
our visitor guides to receive a visitor 
information pack. Visitor guides are 
identified by the colourful sashes. 

Communication 

If you are unable to make it to the 
monthly meeting, please contact  
Helen on 0439 039 008 

If you know of anyone who is unwell 
please contact Mary on 3264  6643  or 
a member of the committee. 

If you have a special celebration, 
please send your information to the 
editor. 

 

Amazing April birthday people – we 
hope you have awesome days. 
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Trivia Questions 
1  Where would you find the 

Kalahari desert? 

2  Name the metal which is more 
resistant to corrosion than any 
other kind? 

3  Can pigs swim? 

4  Which stretch of Norwegian 
waters shares its name with a 
word meaning great 
confusion? 

5  In chess, how many squares is 
a knight able to access for its 
first move? 

6  How many bones are there on 
a Skull & Crossbones flag? 

7  In JM Barrie's novel, where did 
the Lost Boys live? 

8  By which Latin name was Rosa 
Gallica previously known? 

9  How many legs does the Legs 
of Man have? 

10  Which number is written with 
nine zeros when using "short 
scale", and twelve zeros when 
using "long scale"? 

 

Laughter is the best medicine 

Golf   can best be defined as an 

endless series of tragedies obscured 

by the occasional miracle, followed 

by a good bottle of beer.  

Golf ! You hit down to make the ball 

go up.   You swing left and the ball 

goes right.   The lowest score wins, on 

top of that, the winner buys the 

drinks.  

Golf   is harder than baseball.   In 

Golf, you have to play your foul balls. 

If you find you do not mind playing 

Golf in the rain, the snow, even 

during a hurricane, here's a valuable 

tip ...your life is in trouble.  

Golfers who try to make everything 

perfect before taking the shot rarely 

make a perfect shot. A 'gimme' can 

best be defined as an agreement 

between two golfers,neither of 

whom can putt very well.  

An interesting thing about Golf is that 

no matter how badly you play, it is 

always possible to get worse.  

Golf 's a hard game to figure.   One 

day you'll go out and slice it and 

shank it, hit into all the traps and miss 

every green.   The next day you go 

out and for no reason at all you really 

stink. If your best shots are the 

practice swing and the 'gimme putt', 

you might wish to reconsider this 

game.  

Golf   is the only sport where the 

most feared opponent is you. Golf   is 

like marriage, If you take yourself too 

seriously it won't work, and both are 

expensive.   The best wood in most 

amateurs' bags is the pencil. 

 
   
  Mob: 0439 039 008 
  www.nsaalbanycreek.org.au 

Closing Date for Next issue is 

3oth April 2018 

Please submit articles and photos to 
editor@nsaalbanycreek.org.au 

 

Trivia & and General Interest 

   Your 2017-18 Committee 

President John Bayne 
Vice-President Ray Swenson 
Secretary Helen Thomas 
Treasurer David McLeod 
Editor Gloria Swenson 
Committee Joan O’Connor 

Members Suggestions 

If you have any suggestions that 
you would like to present to the 
committee, please email your 
suggestion. Any suggestions 
received will be tabled at the 
committee meeting, and the 
committee will review and respond 
to your ideas. Email to 
secretary@nsaalbanycreek.org.au 
The suggestion box will still be 
available at the monthly branch 
meeting. 

Links 

Each issue of the newsletter 
contains links to online content 
which offer an enhanced reading 
experience. 
When you see a section 
underlined in your pdf version, 
this usually indicates that it has a 
link. 
A simple click on the link will open 
it in your internet browser, leaving 
the pdf available for you to return 
to it.  

Visit our Facebook site 

 

Answers 

http://nsaalbanycreek.org.
au/newsletter-
answers.htm 


